
July, 2011
Happy Scrappers

Well, wasn’t it fun at Tammie’s new house.  Such an
exciting time getting a new house, and decorating it. Thank you
Tammie for having us all there. I enjoy going to members
homes.  We have a great group. The proof is in the PUDDING,
we had 22 people there. That’s a large turn out for a home
meeting. Thank you ladies for allowing me to be a part of it.
Now on to Business.

1.  This months meeting will be at the Miller Library.
(Directions on website).  10-2. Bring a dish to share with all. 
Hosted by Cathy, Ruby and Sue (do I have it right this time?
(Laughing)). 

2.  Due this month is the Row quilt.
3.  I still need permission for medical releases from

Beverly, Jenny, Deb, Joyce and Mickie.  Just send me a quick
email saying yes or no to my being able to release information
to the guild and/or scrappers on you or your family medical
situations.  

Meeting hostesses
Sept-Carol and Laura
Oct-Helen and Laurell
Nov - Mickey and Joyce
Dec - Nichie and Barbara Loden (xmas party)
See yall at the meeting.
Scrappily Yours
PJ Brossard

409-988- 1259 (cell)
409-883-4162 (home)
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